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January 21, 2024 

Last Week’s Blessings 

01/14/2024 Sunday School Attendance: 117 
Tithes and Offerings—$ 7,265.84  Loving You Jesus—$14.14 

Building Fund—$0.00    Children—$10.00 

Thank you for all of the diapers and wipes given to us 
as we welcomed baby Archer into the world.  We are 
beyond blessed to be part of such an amazing church 
family.  Archer made his arrival January 5th.  We are 
all doing great.  Thank You All.   

Luke and Abby Crain 

Thank you for all the prayers and support you 

have given us in the loss of my sister Patti.  

Thank you for all the food that was provided for 

the family.       Love in Christ, 

Brian & Lori Wilson 



 

 

 

 

 Jan. 22  —  1 Peter 4 

 Jan. 23  —  1 Peter 5 

 Jan. 24  —  2 Peter 1 

 Jan. 25  —  2 Peter 2 

 Jan. 26  — 2 Peter 3 

 Jan. 27  — 1 John 1 

 Jan. 28  — 1 John 2 

           Security Personnel 
            January 21: Robert  Marler 
            January 28: James Bailey 
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Children’s Ministry Volunteers For Next Week 
Jan.  24th         Wednesday night: Rhonda Smelley & Karen Jones 
Jan. 28th          Sunday Morning Activities: Emily Daly 
            Sunday Night Activities:  Rhondia Liles 



 

New Sunday Night Class 

Faith Foundations 

By David Platt 

Starts Tonight 

@5:30 pm in Room S103 

 

Whether we’ve been a Christian for years, discovered 

faith in Jesus recently, or are still wondering what it’s all 

about, we share similar questions about why and how to 

live out our faith. We wonder: What are we made for? 

What does it look like to know God deeply? Why are we 

called to reflect his light to those around us—and how 

do we do that? Join author and pastor  David Platt in his 

ten-session series as he examines foundational truths 

for becoming mature disciples of Christ. 

 

Let’s Get A Packing Party Started!  

 

Ever wish you could do more?  Ever wanted to be part of 
a Mission Project at CCBC?  Now is your chance!  We are 
getting a jump start on our Operation Christmas Child 
Mission Project.  Throughout the year, we will collect for 
girls 2-4 years old and boys 10-14 years old.  We will   
advertise and collect items for these age groups  every 
couple of months.  A collection bin will be located in the 
Welcome Center for the donated items.   

 

We will host a church wide packing party prior to the  
National Collection and Drop Off Week, in early           
November. The packing party will allow us to fill our  
boxes with the items we collected throughout the year.  
It will also give us an opportunity to pray together for the 
boxes and the children who will receive them.  

In addition, we hope to enlist a group of volunteers to 
travel to the Operation Christmas Child Processing   
Center in Atlanta to help inspect and pray over the boxes 
that will be shipped out all over the World.  Start praying 
now if you would like to be a part of this group.  

 

Please see Sheila Cabaniss, Abby Crain or John Martz if 
you have any questions.   




